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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

October 21, 2022 

 

Subject:  NC Medicaid Managed Care and Long Term Care (LTC) Training Webinar 

 

Attention:  County Directors 

                        NC Medicaid Caseworkers and Supervisors 

 

Dear County Directors of Social Services,  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform counties of the upcoming training webinar for NC Medicaid Managed 

Care and Long Term Care (LTC). The training will be held November 2, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. and is 

targeted to Medicaid staff, which includes MAGI and Non-MAGI program staff.   

  

This training will provide guidance to county Departments of Social Services (DSS) staff regarding NC 

Medicaid managed care members that have either a short term or long-term nursing facility stay. It will 

outline the differences between NC Medicaid Direct and NC Medicaid Managed Care when a beneficiary is 

placed in a nursing facility. The Division of Health Benefits (DHB) will also review scenarios and answer 

questions related to this topic. We will review the process for both MAGI and Non-MAGI beneficiaries.        

                                                      

Please register for NC Medicaid Managed Care and LTC training on Nov 2, 2022, 10:00 AM EDT at: 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7882821498545005583 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 

 

This training will be recorded and housed in the Learning Gateway for your staff that are unable to attend the 

live session.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this material, please contact your Medicaid Operational Support Team 

(OST) Representative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dave Richard  

Deputy Secretary, NC Medicaid 
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